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ASSOCIATION

27 Carvers attended today’s meeting.

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM. The meeting will start at 9:00 AM. We
have the Hall till 12:00 pm

Treasurer’s Report: No report today. Next monthly report will be on Dec 6.

Cookies: Thank you to Jennifer for the goodies this week. Next week cookies will be brought
by Harvey. Please sign up at the meeting for bringing cookies.

Guests: None this week.
Website: The website is up-to-date. Facebook is also up-to-date.
Business: Reminder that Dec 13™ is the last day of carving in 2023. Christmas lunch will be Dec

13, Pot-luck sign-up sheet is at the front table.

Pot Luck attendance sheet is also on the table.

The last day for collecting ornaments is Dec 13™. These will be given to veterans.
Dennis thanked Wayne for his bird feet demonstration.

Thank you to Don for helping Triple C update info on Ontario 211.

The Sarnia This Week info needed to be updated and this has since been addressed.
Thank you to Harvey for bringing this to our attention.

Wayne stated that there was a photo book which was put together a few years ago
of photos related to the cane recipients. Dennis will look for this in the storage room.
Dennis stated that some photos of cane recipients are present on the website.

Reminder that next week, Nov 29", is theme day: Christmas, Wands, and Spurtles.

Update: Dennis received his Food Handler Training Certificate!!! It expires in 2028.

Tech talk: Brian has a copy of a book that is focused on bird feet and legs for multiple bird
species. See Brian for more info.



https://www.tripleccarvers.ca/carvingcaneshonourvets.html

Upcoming Events:

Dec 13* Christmas Pot Luck.

March 9th Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum.

END




